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We will be holding our Christmas PTA Movie Night on Friday 3rd December. It will take
place straight after school in the children’s classrooms. The film your child will see, will
be dependent on which class they are in. The following films will be shown:

Movie Night — Friday 3rd December 2021

Birch - The Star (U)

Oak - The Grinch (U)

Beech - Christmas Chronicles (PG)
Maple - EIf (PG)

Please note The Star and The Grinch are rated as "U" and are suitable for all ages and
audiences. Christmas Chronicles and Elf are rated as “PG” and by allowing your child
to attend this event, the assumption is made that you are giving permission for them
to watch a film with this rating; knowing that an adult will be in the room at all times.

Children are welcome to bring a teddy/blanket to this event. Please ensure that these
are reasonably sized and are brought to school in a named bag.

Pick up times will be:

4.45pm from Birch
5.00pm from Oak
5.15pm from Beech
5.10pm from Maple

Please ensure you are on time for pick up, as delays may be problematic.

All monies raised will be going to the PTA and used to enhance your child’s
school life.

We are going to distribute snack bags that will consist of a sausage roll (or cheese and
onion roll - please advise via stpaulspta@hotmail.com if your child would prefer this,
otherwise they will receive a sausage roll, by default), a packet of crisps, a packet of
Haribo, a packet of raisins, some popcorn and a drink.

The tickets are available to purchase from School Comms in the same way you pay
for school trips, under ‘PTA Christmas Movie Night'. Please can you pay the £3 in
full in one payment.

If your child would like to come along, please book in by WEDNESDAY 1st
DECEMBER.

As this event is taking place in classrooms, could we please ask for 1 parent helper
from each class. If you are available, please let a member of the PTA know in person
or via the PTA email address of stpaulspta@hotmail.com.

Thank you, for all of your support.
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